
Our purpose is to be a community of faith serving in the likeness of 
Christ. We aspire to servanthood in order to be faithful to our calling 
as Christians. We work both as individuals and in community to live 

faithful lives in response to that calling. We believe that we are 
saved by faith in order to speak the gospel of Jesus Christ our Lord 

and do God’s work in the world 
 

Sunday Mornings—We welcome any visitors to our community 
today! Worship begins at 10:30 am; children leave for Sunday 

School after the anthem (except for Communion Sundays, when 
they stay for the entire service.) Visitors are invited to sign the guest 

book near the front door. 

In Our Prayers 
Nancy Ziegler, Betty Murphy, Shirley Weigel, Ruth and Jack 

Roeber, The McDermott family, Johanna Willis, Nita Kleier, Inky 
Hall, David Weitzel, Joanna Bailey, Jean Jennings’ family, 
Emille Walden, Deborah Grover, Kelly Montana, Margaret 

Meyer, Lynda Jaeger, Floyd Hastings, Sandi Brown, 
and Kittie Dupps. 

Rev. Sharon can be reached by phone or e-mail. 
(859) 331-3238 church (865) 385-5003 cell Revscarter@twc.com 

Sunday Schedule: 
Fellowship 10:00am; Service 10:30am  

 
Contact us: 

Communityoffaith@fuse.net www.COFNKY.org (859) 331-3238 

Welcome to Community of Faith Presbyterian Church!
Pastor: Rev. Sharon D. Carter 
Music Director: Joanna Bailey 

Musician: Roy Miller - Bass 
Clerk of Session: Dawn Ramsey Farwick  

 

Sunday, May 19, 2019
Upcoming Events: 

5/22, 5/29, 6/5: 
Choir Rehearsal 
5/26, 6/2, 6/9: 

Worship Service 
 

The Scriptures 
 for Sunday, May 26 

Acts 16:9–15 
Psalm 67 

Revelation 21:10, 22—22:5 
John 14:23–29 or John 5:1–9 

Prayer Power: Are you a prayer warrior? Is prayer one of 
your spiritual gifts? Do you believe prayer changes 
things? Beginning June 2, a prayer group will be meeting 
from 9:45-10am in the parlor to pray for the COF 
congregation and its concerns as we contemplate our sale 
and move. Join with us as we share and pray together for 
our community—all are welcome! 

Offsite Second Sundays: Beginning Sunday, June 9 we 
will be meeting at offsite spaces for worship on the 
second Sunday of each month (June 9, July 14, and 
August 11 to begin with). We are doing this to try out 
worshipping in different kinds of spaces and 
neighborhoods to see what might be a good fit for us 
moving forward. We will still meet at 10:30 on those days, 
and there will be no worship at the church building. More 
information to come, so mark your calendars as we begin 
this new adventure in the life of COF! 

Pop-Up VBS:  The Christian Education team is planning a
Pop-Up VBS in Ludlow this summer. A Pop-Up VBS is a 
short term temporary Vacation Bible School that will last 3 
days (Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday) for about 90 
minutes each day in a park or other short-term location. 
Volunteers will be needed to interact with the children 
through craft, story, songs, snacks and games, and to 
help provide supplies. Contact Rev. Sharon for more 
information.  


